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We are looking forward to re-connecting with children and families and welcoming everyone back to our program. We have missed you and your children and are excited to see you all in person. We want to ensure that families feel comfortable returning and are informed about how our program will operate now and in the coming months during this challenging time. 

Many things have changed in our world lately and moving forward into the ‘new normal’ will require some adjustment. We want you to know that the heart of our program will remain the same. We are committed to providing a nurturing and caring environment for your children. At the same time and in order to keep children, families, staff and communities safe we have a number of new policies and procedures that will reduce the risk of COVID-19 exposure. In the days ahead we will be asking all of our families to assist us in following these new procedures so that we can keep everyone safe. 

Our team will be adjusting our program to put these new policies and procedures in place. We will be re-arranging the classroom environment, daily routines and safety practices to do everything possible to follow the guidelines recommended for physical distancing and increased cleaning published by the BC Centre for Disease Control and the Ministry of Health. 

At the same time, we also want to assure families that children will be cared for in a safe, warm and nurturing environment. Staff will be working to balance physical distancing while continuing to provide the loving care and direct support children need. Additionally, children learn through exploration and play with their peers. It is not appropriate to stop children from interacting as this is important for their social and emotional well-being. Considering this, it is important for our families to think about whether they are comfortable with the risks involved in attending group child care.  

In order to keep informed and understand our new policies and procedures please carefully read the information in this package as it includes important health and safety information and details about specific policies and procedures to reduce the risk of exposure to COVID-19. 
 
In order to keep your children safe staff will focus on:  
· Modelling and encouraging regular hand hygiene and respiratory etiquette (washing hands & how to cough and sneeze safely)
· Encouraging and planning for physical distancing
· Ensuring additional cleaning measures are in place
 
Over the days ahead we will be in touch to answer your questions and discuss the needs of your family. You are also welcome to contact us at any time. We would like to thank all of our families for their understanding and support as we make these changes.

All My Relations,
[insert text here]
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